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Playing Field Association
Charity number 521389

Melstrum Ukulele Orchestra

Saturday 1* April
at Burton on the Wolds Village Hall
Doors open 7pm for 7.30pm start

Tickets £9, including finger buffet.

No bar facilities so please bring your own drinks and glasses.
Tea and coffee will be available.

_ Established in 2009, Melstrum Ukulele Orchestra began performing in

, public in 2011 and has since earned an enthusiastic following. All

- performances raise funds for local charities, with their main charity for

- 2017 being Home-Start. Their eclectic repertoire ranges from skiffle,

country, pop and folk to anything else that takes their fancy, including
the odd comedy number.

For more information, visit www.melstrum.co.uk

Tickets must be purchased in advance from:

Rachael: 01509 880556 Cath: 07887 996293



